September 24, 2012

The Honourable Freundel Stuart, Q.C, MP Prime Minister of Barbados Leader of the Democratic Labour Party The Prime Minister's Office Government Headquarters Bay Street St. Michael

Dear Prime Minister:



The Nation Publishing Co. Limited will be hosting the second in its series of town hall meetings for this year, entitled *Nation TalkBack* on Wednesday, October 10, 2012 at Lloyd Erskine Sandiford Center from 7:00 p.m. to 10.00 p.m.

The town hall meeting serves as a forum for Barbadians in the community to share their views on matters currently affecting them. The topic for this meeting is: "General Elections are around the corner – who should run the affairs of this country."

We would like to extend an invitation to you as Prime Minister of Barbados and Leader of the Democratic Labour Party, to serve as a member of our expert panel for this session.

Other proposed members of the panel include Leader of the Opposition Barbados Labour Party, The Right Honourable Owen Arthur, Political Scientist Peter Wickham and Editor Emeritus of the Nation Publishing, Harold Hoyte. The moderator will be Kaymar Jordan, Editor-in-Chief of the Nation Publishing.

Please confirm your attendance by contacting me at 430-5450 or my assistant Keisha Humphrey at 430-5413.

We look forward to your favourable response.

Yours sincerely

THE NATION PUBLISHING CO. LIMITED

Marilyn Sealy

Senior Corporate Communications Officer

MS:mrc

Cc: Mr. George Pilgrim, General Secretary - The Democratic Labour Party

All the paper for all the people

